
February Newsletter 2019       

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS                                         

OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE – COUNCIL 8306  

PO Box 602, HELOTES, TX  78023 
Council 8306 General Meetings are held the 1st Wednesday of each month at 7:00 pm in the Parish Hall 

GRAND KNIGHT: Charles Hassold,charles54@icloud.com, District Deputy: Daniel Aguilar 
(aguilar.daniel65@gmail.com) Deputy Grand Knight: Thad Taubert (THADTAUBERT@ATT.net)  

Financial Secretary: Hector Torres-May (kofc@olghelotes.org)  Insurance Agent: Richard Barrera 
(Richard.barrera@kofc.org) Newsletter Editor: George Freund (gtfreund@outlook.com) 

 Knights of Columbus, Council 8306: web address (www.kc-olg.org) 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

Where did January go? I don’t know 
about you, but it seems that it just flew by 
like the winds we had mid-month. Even 
though we didn’t have a great number of 
things going on with the council, there 
was plenty with our nation’s government. 
I am glad that they reached a compromise 
and the shutdown is over at least for a few 
weeks or maybe longer. I am also sure 
that we had a few brothers that were 
affected by the shutdown and I am glad 
that you will be able to go back to work. 
Hopefully, some of the stress and worry is 
gone, and you can once again provide for 
your families. Please know that you were 
in our prayers and that God would guide 
you through these difficult times. The 
officers had begun to organize an 
emergency food and money donation 
drive similar to 40 Cans and the August 
drive when they announced the shutdown 

was over. We decided to postpone it and 
focus on the 40 Cans food drive that will 
begin in March. 

I ask each of you Brothers, to contact 
someone you haven’t seen at a meeting in 
a while and invite them to come with you. 

God bless, and I hope to see you at the 
February meeting  

 

Grand Knight Council 8306  

Charles Hassold, Grand Knight    

 

	

	



	 	

																																																																																																																																																																																	 

Knights of Columbus Officers  

	

	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grand Knight Charles E. Hassold 

Financial Secretary Héctor A.  Torres-May 

Deputy Grand Knight Thad R. Taubert 

Chancellor Lawrence J. Kovach PGK 

Recorder Gordon B, Lewis 

Treasurer Hector Perez 

Advocate Mark Loiselle 

Warden Jose L. Castorena 

Inside Guard Jacob I. Noll 

Outside Guard Rodolfo R. Ledesma 

One Year Trustee Philip T. LoVerde PGK 

Two Year Trustee Lee Je  Charvet 

Three Year Trustee Rey Maldonado Jr. 

Chaplain Rev. Carlos J. Davalos 

Lecture Steve Mendoza 



 

Service Program Personnel
 

Program Director Hector A. Torres-May 

Faith Director Kenny W. Roesler 

Vocations Director Unassigned 

Community Director Unassigned 

Life Director David Guerra 

Health Service Unassigned 

Public Relations Unassigned 

Family Director Unassigned 

Membership Director Steve Mendoza 

Recruitment Committee 
1 

John A. Szulta III, PGK 

Recruitment Committee 
2 

Lawrence J. Kovach, 
PGK 

Recruitment 
Committee 3 

Gordon B. Lewis 

Retention Chairman Thad R. Taubert 

Admissions Committee SK Joe L Castorena 

Additional Appointments 
40 cans of Lent Food Drive Dennis F. Chaput 

Admission Degree Chairman Gordon B. Lewis 

Admission Degree Vice 
Chairman 

Louis Garcia 

Altar Services Vice Chair Phillip T. LoVerde PGK 

Bereavement Mass/Flowers Unassigned 

Blood Drive Marcus R. Garcia 

Breakfast with Santa Unassigned 

Cemetery Grass cutting Unassigned 

Cornyval William J. O’Brien 

Easter Egg Hunt Marcus R. Garcia 

KC Christmas party Charles E. Hassold GK 

KC Habitat House Donato Rios, Jr. PGK 

KC Shirts & Hats Reynaldo Maldonado 

KC Softball Socials Hector A. Torres-May 

Riggs Road Clean Up Lawrence J. Kovach, PGK 

Scholarship Committee 
Chairman 

William J. O’Brien 

Taco & Donut sales Melquiadez Velazquez 

KC Football Tickets Thad R. Talbert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Financial Secretary Notes: 

Hello Brothers, please let me know anything that 
you need or are missing. For Example Name 
Badges, Membership cards, not receiving emails, 
etc. If you have been placed in disability in the 
past and have had your payment takencare of in 
the past, please reach out to me as you will not be 
placed on disability until your paperwork is 
submitted to Supreme. Please let me know if you 
have any questions or any type of financial 
difficulty that is not allowing you to pay your 
membership dues. 
 
     The 2019 Membership Dues are now past due. 
The Second Notices have been sent out to all 
members that have not paid. Your payment for 
these 2nd Notices is due on FEBRUARY 20TH. 
Please do your absolute best to pay your dues by 
FEBRUARY 20TH. You have three different 
ways of paying your dues for your convenience: 

 
1. Pay your Dues at the next membership 
meeting coming up on Wednesday, February 6th 
by Cash, Check, Money Order, or Card 
2. Pay using our online payment website at: 
https://squareup.com/store/Knights8306 
3. Mail your check or money order to the 
address below by using the return envelope that 
has been sent to you in the mail: 
         Hector Torres-May 
         1703 N Loop 1604 W, Apt 15308 
         San Antonio, TX 78258 
 
      The new 2019 Membership Cards are ready 
and are being sent out to all paid members. 
Again, please let me know if you have any 
questions or financial troubles. All matters of 
financial issues will be handled privately. We say 

thank you in advance for taking care of your 
dues promptly.  
 
      Don't forget that if you attend a minimum of 
5 qualifying council events, you are eligible to 
receive a free Knights T-shirt paid by the 
council. If you have already attended the five 
qualifying events, please send me an email with 
the events you attended. I will then research the 
events and order your free t-shirt. Qualifying 
event examples are Taco Sales, 40 cans events, 
Cornyval events, Cemetery landscaping, Riggs 
Road cleanup, Breakfast for Santa, etc. 
 
Please visit www.kc-olg.org and familiarize 
yourself with our website. There are many great 
things to check out and navigate. 
 

HECTOR TORRES-MAY, KofC 8306 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
Cell. (210) 313-8044 
Email: kofc@olghelotes.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OLG Council 8306 

Recognizes 

BrotherMark Villareal 

As the January 2019 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH 

 

OLG Council 8306 

Recognizes 

Brother John Fey & Family 

As the January 2019 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH 
	

	



	

KC	Calendar	of	Events	(February)		
Date  Time Event 

6 8:00 AM Mass-Special Intentions for Clergy & Staff 

6 6:00 PM Officer & Directors Meeting 

6 7:00 PM Membership Meeting 

10 6:30 AM Taco & Donut Breakfast 

13 7:00 PM Admission Degree Team CS 5, 6 

TBD 8:00 AM Cemetery Grass & Clean-up 

23 8:00 AM Riggs Road Clean-up 

   

	
	

 

 

 

 

 
	

	
	

	

 

 

 

 



 

February 

1 Robert Vara 
5 Khanh D. Nguyen 
9 Michael J Ramon 
10 Frank A. Flores 
11 Jason A. Parker 
12 Fermin Martinez 
13  Michael P. Dechene 
15 George E. Freund 
15 Melquiadez Velasquez 

16 Lawrence J. Kovach, PGK. 

17 Harvey E. Davis 
18 Roy Gallegos 
19 Edward P. Alvarado 
  
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	



 

Newsletter Ads  

BUY SELL TRADE 
Brother Knights, you can advertise your 
trade or profession, help wanted, buy sell or 
trade items in this newsletter. Ads are 
available to KOC counsel 8306 members 
only. 

 Submit your ad by the 20th of each month. 
Please include your email address and 
telephone so that readers responding to your 
ad can contact you.  

George Freund KC council 8306 newsletter 
editor:  gtfreund@outlook.com 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Fire Wood, Joe Pedroza, Call: 210 695 511 
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Submitted by: David Guerra 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	

	

	



Note:	Emma	Reyes	won	the	District	Free	Throw	contest	in	the	
girls	10	yr.	Old	group.	She	will	move	on	to	the	Regional	

Competition.	

Congratulations	our	winners	of	the	Free	Throw	
Contest	sponsored	by	our	Council	8306.	

Emma	Reyes	10	yr.	old	

	
	Jordan	Martin			10	Yr.		old	

	

	

	

	Ricardo	X.	Gonzales	14	yr.	old	

	

			

	

	

	

	Christain	Gonzales	12	yr.	Old	

	 	

	Christain	Decker	12	Yr.	Old	

	

	

 Austin Chaput 9 yr. old 

  

	


